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The Coolidge City Office will be taking bids for lease of approximately 98 acres of land located off
from HWY 171(next to” old “football field).

This property surrounds the city’s wastewater treatment plant. The fence surrounding the waste
water plant must be maintained/repaired by lessor should any damaged be caused by animals on

property.

Minimum bid per acre: $ 12.50. Length of lease: 2 years to 3 years.

Sealed bids must be submitted to the Coolidge City Office or by mail to: P.O. Box 457, Coolidge TX
76635 by March 22, 2024.

The bids will be opened at the city council Meeting held at 806 Bell St. on Wednesday, April 10,
2024 at 7:00 p.m.

For any questions, please call the Coolidge City Office: 254-786-4814

The city has the right to refuse any bid.



